From: The Voyseys

Sent: Monday, 13 December 2021 6:57 AM
To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Cc: pittwater@parliament.nsw.gov.au
Subject: DA2020/1756

Categories: DA2020/1756

| am writing to express my strong emotions on hearing that the proposed development in Robertson Road, Newport
has managed to get through to this stage and is in danger of going ahead. WE ARE YOUR COMMUNITY YOU ARE
SPEAKING FOR AND WE DO NOT WANT THIS! I'm not sure why our voices are being ignored but it goes against the
whole democratic system. This development does not fit with our idea of what Newport is or should be like. There is
a Newport master plan for a reason. The residents want a precinct that has the ability to be closed off to traffic at
times, for community related events. This cannot happen if council allows a developer to slap underground parking
access in the middle of it! It’s very simple. Refuse the DA, go back to the developer and explain this needs fixing. Full
stop! I am furious that we have to fight so hard for something so reasonable to our OWN COUNCIL!

SPEAK FOR US, PLEASE!

Yours sincerely,

Sarah Voysey

Sent from my iPhone



